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9th January, 2024 
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

We plan that all Leaving Certificate students will get the opportunity to sit their Mock Examinations at 

the end of this month and in to February.  This experience is essential in preparing them for their terminal 

exams in June.   Please find the Leaving Certificate Mock Examination Timetable 2024 overleaf. 

 

I would like to draw your attention to a number of points in relation to the Mock Examinations. 

 Students are required to be at school no later than 9.05am each morning.  

 6th Year students will have an extended lunch break from 12.25 to 1.25pm with the exception 

for the LC Geography exam which start at 1.10 pm on Thursday 1st February.   

 Students are required to return to their exams centres in the afternoon at 1.25pm. 

 Mobile phones, Smart watches and other such electronic devices will be collected in the 

examination centres prior to the commencement of the exams as per the state examinations in 

June. Students who are found to be accessing their phones/smart watches during exams 

may have their exam paper cancelled. 

 In the interests of health and safety and the smooth running of the school, students must be 

present for the full day on each day on which they have an examination. 

 A note from parents to the Deputy Principals is required in advance for permission to leave 

school to attend the doctor, dentist, or other appointments.  The student will be expected to return 

to school as soon as possible after an appointment.  Notes received after a student has left school 

without permission will not be accepted.  Students leaving school without advance permission 

will be deemed to be mitching and will be subject to sanction.  (See Code of Behaviour). 

 

Please note the following in relation to the Mock Examinations: 

 The cost per paper for the Leaving Certificate is €11 (please note there are 2 papers in some 

subjects). 

 In order to expediate the return of the corrected scripts and the issue of the results, students must 

give the relevant fee to their subject teacher before the mock examinations on 27th January 

for LC students. 

 Teachers will record monies paid to them. 

 Where a fee for the mock paper/correction for a subject is not received, the script will not be 

sent away for correction. 

 

If you have any queries in relation to the above, or indeed any other issue, please do not hesitate to 

contact me. I would like to wish all Junior and Leaving Certificate students every success in their exams. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

_____________________ 

Mr. Tom Rowan 

Principal 
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